
 

 

 

 

 
Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

 

18th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of my role of Music Subject Leader I strive to organise live musical performances to the 

school. This is a requirement of the Music curriculum, but is also something that we have always 

promoted at Swanmore Primary.  

 

Often the children themselves perform to an audience which helps to showcase the instruments 

available to learn and also gives a platform for them to experience playing for other people. 

However many performances are from visiting players such as The Primrose Quartet who played 

to us at the beginning of term. They helped to inspire a surge of new violin players within the 

school. 

 
I am very aware that there are many parents who are involved in music making within the 

Swanmore area. Therefore I am writing to appeal to any individuals, pairs or ensembles who may 

be interested in playing to the children. We can be flexible to fit in with your schedule and can 

accommodate any year groups specified – it does not have to be to the whole school. Similarly I 

would be grateful for any contacts you may have with other musicians who might wish to perform 

at our school.  

 

If you can help with our live performances in any way then please return the form below or if you 

would rather talk to me in person then do pop in to my class at the end of the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Belinda Brown 

Music Co-ordinator  

 

 

Swanmore Primary School – Musical Performances 
 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………… Class ……………………………. 

 

I am interested in giving a musical performance to children at Swanmore Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

Please contact (name)  ………………………….. on (phone no.)…………………………………. 

 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………………….. Date ……………………… 


